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MEDIA RELEASE
Sunday, 25 March, 2018 

Strong winds cancel Concert at the Cove today
Extreme weather forecast for Hallett Cove has forced the cancellation of the inaugural Concert at the Cove today.

We apologise for any inconvenience this has caused.

Predicted strong winds have meant we cannot safely erect the infrastructure to stage the outdoor event.

The free community event was due to take place between 2pm and 6pm on the redeveloped foreshore.

Concert at the Cove was to celebrate the $1 million upgrade of Hallett Cove foreshore

We would appreciate the media’s assistance in helping us notify concert goers.

Contact: Craig Clarke, Unit Manager Communications, City of Marion, 0434 600 637 
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